
TRANSFER OF THE FACULTY OF ART TO COLLEGE OF ARCHITECTURE AND 

PLANNING 

 

The Council of the University at its 229th (Regular) Meeting held on September 26, 2014 

considered and approved the Academic Board’s recommendations for the transfer of the Faculty 

of Art, College of Art and Social Sciences, to the College of Architecture and Planning. Council 

also approved the change of the name of the College of Architecture and Planning to COLLEGE 

OF ART AND BUILT ENVIRONMENT (CABE) to facilitate the integration.  
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